
 
March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
On Friday 31 March, Dixons Music Primary will be holding a fundraising event to raise money towards school 
funds.  Our dedicated team of student councillors have been working hard in preparation to provide a selection of 
sweet treats which will be available to purchase at several stalls on the academy playground.  All items will cost 
50p and these will be sold on a first-come-first-served basis.  
 
On this day school council will also be hosting a raffle with chance to win a ‘hamper of goodies’. To enter the prize 
draw, raffle tickets will be available to purchase at a price 50p per ticket or £2 per strip of 5 tickets. Raffle ticket 
money will be collected by class teachers at the beginning of the day and raffle tickets will be distributed to 
students throughout the day.  The winner will be announced at the end of the day on Friday 31 March. 
 
We kindly ask that exact amounts are brought to school on this day if you wish to purchases items at this event. 
 
All proceeds will go towards funding enrichment activities for students. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Miss Brown 
School Council Lead 
 
 
 


